
 

 

 The deadline for current students to renew State financial aid  

has been extended to June 1, 2020.  

 

Due to the impact of the coronavirus, students now have an additional six 

weeks to complete the Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) 

or the New Jersey Alternative Financial Aid Application 

 for NJ Dreamers. 

 

This extension applies to "renewal students" in the current academic year who plan to 

re-enroll in the upcoming academic year at a New Jersey higher education institution 

and who are currently receiving a 

 New Jersey Tuition Aid Grant (TAG) 

 Community College Opportunity Grant (CCOG),  

 Governor's Urban Scholarship (GUS), and/or  

 New Jersey Student Tuition Assistance Reward Scholarship  

(NJSTARS and NJSTARS II).  

NOTE: The State aid application deadline will remain September 15, 2020 for new 

students enrolling for the first time in the Fall 2020 semester. 

All students are encouraged to complete their FAFSA  

as early as early as possible. 

 

 Complete a FAFSA click here. 

  

 Complete a New Jersey Alternative Application for NJ Dreamers click here. 

 

https://fafsa.ed.gov/
https://www.hesaa.org/Pages/NJAlternativeApplication.aspx

